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Logsdon, Jeremy

From: CEBS <cebs-bounces@lists.wku.edu> on behalf of Logsdon, Jeremy 
<jeremy.logsdon@wku.edu>

Sent: Friday, February 28, 2025 12:40 PM
To: cebs@lists.wku.edu
Subject: 3rd Annual Faculty and Staff Mario Kart Tournament
Attachments: 3rd Annual Mario Kart Tournament.jpg

Greetings everyone, 
  
We hope you are ready for some potential rest and relaxation over the upcoming spring break. To help ease us into 
this rest and relaxation, the Student Success Center and the Center for Literacy are hosting the 3rd Annual 
Faculty/StaƯ Super Mario Kart Tournament this Friday, March 7th in the Student Success Center. It starts at 12:30 
p.m., immediately following College Happenings, and a winner will be crowned. The winner, in fact, will receive a 
prestigious, highly prized banana trophy (see last year’s winter, Dr. Wes Cottingim, posing with that illustrious 
award on the flyer) that you can place in your oƯice to show oƯ your superior skills at a go-cart racing video game 
that came out with its first version in 1992. 
 
Even if you don’t want to play, we do hope that you’ll come at least watch because this is going to be hysterical.  
 
Also, free pizza! We’re providing lunch for all who attend. (It is BYOBeverage, however.) 
 
If you haven’t played Super Mario Kart in a while (we’ll be playing Mario Kart 8 Deluxe, the Nintendo Switch 
version), we’ll give everyone a practice round to re-learn the controls. As soon as everyone who wants to play has 
had a test run, we’ll begin the tournament, competing head-to-head until only one winner remains. We’re viewing 
this event as a fun, collegial activity to produce some interdepartmental bonding (and maybe a little competition 
over video game skills). 
 
Come join us! Eat pizza! Watch people who haven’t played a video game since the mid-90s argue over whether 
Toad is a better driver than Yoshi! Enjoy the thrilling drama of a faculty member gaslighting Dean Murphy on which 
go-kart is actually hers! It will be fun for all! 
  
Don’t hesitate to reach out if you have any questions! 
  
Thanks, 
Jeremy 
 
Dr. Jeremy Logsdon 
Director, WKU Center for Literacy 
Assistant Professor, School of Teacher Education 
Libraries, Informatics, & Technology in Education 
Gary A. Ransdell Hall 1073B 
270.745.2207 

 
 




